Commonweaith Edison

Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
22710 206 Avenue North

Coraova, lllinois 61242

Telephone 309,654-2241

NJK 79-238

July 5, 1979

Mr. Edson G. Case

Deputy Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Reactor Containment Building Integrated Leak Rate Test
Quad-Cities Nuclear Power Station
Docket No. 50-25A, DPR-29, Unit One

Enclosed please find the report ''Reactor Building Integrated Leak Rate
Test, Quad-Cities Nuclear Power Station, Unit One, February 19-22, 1979"
and related appendices describing the Type A test. The performance of
this test was witnessed and inspected by a representative of the NRC
Region |1l Office.

This report is submitted to you in accordance with the requirements of
10CFR50, Appendix J, Section V.B.l. The information contained in Appendix
A of this report is intended to comply with requirements of 10CFRS0,
Appendix J, Section V.B.3.

According to 10CFR50, Appendix J, Section 111.A.6., the test schedule
applicable to the next Type A test is to be reviewed and approved by
the Commission. The next Type A test for Quad-Cities Unit One is
scheduled for December, 1980; the Commission's rev’'ew and approval of
this schedule is hereby requested.

Very truly yours,

COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY
QUAD-CITIES NUCLEAR POWER STATLION
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N. J. Kalivianakis ‘— &0\

Station Superintendent
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